
                    

 

          Friday 28th March 2025  

Dear Parent/Carer,  

RE: Year 6 SATs  

The SATs will be held between Monday 12th May to Thursday 15th May. In order to prepare the children for 

the upcoming tests, we invite parents and carers along with the children for an information meeting. 

During this meeting, the teachers will share different ways in which you can support your child during the 

Easter holidays as well as what to expect in the weeks leading up to test week.  

The meeting will take place in the hall and there will be 2 slots available to attend the meeting:  

• Thursday 3rd April at 8:50am and 3:20pm 
 

Please complete the form below and return it to your child’s class teacher. 

Should you have any further questions, please speak to your class teacher.  

Yours sincerely,  

The Year 6 Team  

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Child’s name ______________________________________________ Class ________________ 

I will be attending the meeting on:  

 Thursday 3rd April at 8:50am.  

 Thursday 3rd April at 3:20pm.   

 

Signed ____________________________________ 


